Dear [Recipient's Name],

We are excited to announce the launch of our new utility recycling initiative aimed at promoting
sustainable practices within our community.

The initiative will focus on:

« Enhancing recycling facilities.
o Educational programs on proper recycling techniques.
o Partnerships with local organizations for better outreach.

We believe that together, we can make a significant impact on our environment and ensure a
cleaner future for all.

We invite you to join us in this effort and share your thoughts or suggestions on how we can
improve our recycling efforts.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Your Organization]



